COPY.
flopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

8th September, 1932,

Dear 8irs,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 5th instant enclosing for cancellation one

\COpy of the o0ld freeboard certificate in the case of the

§steamer "TELA", also the Convention freeboard certificates

which were issued on this ship from this Office on the
®9th June last.

Thanking you for your attention,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary,

Be Surveyors,

08LO.

ORIV - o0 tox-gos



